
Operations on 1st – 5th May 2019 

 

No IPR Infringement Case at Baan Mo Market  

and The Old Siam Plaza 

                From 1
st
 to 5

th
 May 2019, the DIP and the Metropolitan Police Bureau inspected 

stalls at Baan Mo Market and The Old Siam Plaza . No IPR infringement  was found. 

 

 

 


